Dear Families and Friends,

 

All of us at VOICES hope you had a peaceful holiday.  Many of the family members I have spoken with have shared they found this year more difficult, while others have mentioned they found it easier, but are still relieved the holidays are behind us.  For all of us the holidays are a time to reflect and remember our loved ones in different ways.  This week the tragic deaths in the mining accident was emotionally difficult for many families.  Our thoughts are with all the families and friends who are facing this terrible loss.     

 

As we begin the new year and approach the fifth anniversary, VOICES will continue providing resources for all those impacted by 9/11.  Our support groups, both in-person and teleconference are available to all of you.  Those participating have mentioned how helpful it is to connect with other family members, survivors or rescue workers.  Our mental health professionals are also available for individual consultation at our toll free number 

866-505-3911 Monday through Friday 9am to 5pm..  Our family liason, Debbie Westfal is available to answer questions about available resources.  .  

 

The new year is an opportunity for all of us to make positive changes in our lives.  VOICES has joined with the  Department Homeland Security to encourage all Americans to make a resolution to improve your personal preparedness.  We have included information below including tips and links to resources to get you started.  

 

All of us at VOICES wish you and your family a peaceful 2006 and look forward to hearing from you.    

 

Warm Regards,
Mary

